Autumn Term Newsletter
We would like to welcome everyone back after the Summer holiday. It is great to see so many smiling faces. As autumn approaches, we are getting into the routine of what some consider as a tough year. However, we would like to reassure everyone that being at the top of the school is nothing more than a chance to model the amazing lessons and behaviours which have been learnt in previous years. It is a chance to enjoy the learning and put in every effort. It is a fantastic year with lots of exciting opportunities and we all look forward to taking the journey together. Well done for such a fantastic start back. Keep being amazing! 
English and Maths 
In English we are looking at a range of texts this term which will give children the opportunity to write cohesively and at greater length. We encourage quality across our units of work and always try to ensure that writing is purposeful and interesting. In maths we will focus on place value, addition, subtraction, multiplication and division. 
PE 
Please come to school in PE kits on Mondays and Tuesdays. Please ensure that appropriate PE kits are worn in line with school policy. On Tuesday, children will need outdoor kit including a waterproof coat should it be required. This term, we are focusing on Dance for our indoor unit where children will be learning a dance to express feelings. Our outdoor session will focus on Tag Rugby. 
Homework expectations
Homework will be set on a Friday along with new spellings for the week. In year 6, children will be expected to read for 20 minutes every day (this will help with vocabulary, inference skills and comprehension and is very important). Maths/SPaG homework will be set weekly on the same day (Friday) and is important to consolidate skills. Homework will start the first full week back.
SATs
We will be looking at SATS later in Spring term in order for preparation for SATS exams. Please do not panic about SATS or tests. We only ask that children complete work to the best of their ability and have pride in what they do. This is a personal journey where we value children’s individual progression and abilities.
Year 6 Residential
Information for this will be given later in this term. 
Uniform 
Please ensure children come to school in the correct uniform. We require children to come to school smartly dressed with shirts tucked in and wearing the correct footwear. In Year 6, we try to encourage children’s independence and must stress the importance of looking after their things and ensuring they always have the correct things needed for lessons.
Stay and Share
Our first ‘stay and share’ session will be in the second half of Autumn term – more details will be given once a date is secured. 

